
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 10 19TH NOVEMBER 2021 

Friday 19th November 2021 
 

Firstly congratulations to Puffins on winning 200 
Pritt Sticks for the school by participating in the 
Barvember daily Maths challenges. Well done 
and keep it up!  
 
We had a good response to the Poppy Appeal, 
as we always do. We will let you know how 
much we raised when they inform us. Thank 
you. 
 
Have a look at our super Children in Need 
outfits on page 2, we had a smashing time and 
raised some money too! 
 
Your last chance to order books from Scholastic, 
which raises money for school, is 29th 
November. Thanks in anticipation of your 
support with this. 
 
Children are working extra hard at the moment 
and have begun rehearsals for the Christmas 
Production on top of all their other learning. It’s 
looking great! 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

Communications 
Email/letter: 

 Year 1 & 2 Multi-Skills Festival letter 

 Christmas Production letter  

 National Child Measurement Programme 
letter -Year 6 pupils and Reception pupils 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Wed 24th November 
Year 1 & 2 Multi-Skills Festival, Cape Cornwall 
School, pick up at 3.30pm unless staying for Art 
Club. 
 
Fri 26th November & Fri 10th December,  
1.30pm - 2.30pm 
Little Levans sessions 
 
Tues 30th November  
Nasal Flu Vaccinations (for those who have 
consented) 
 
Fri 3rd December 
Pantomime (Cinderella) Hall for Cornwall trip.  
We will be leaving school at 8:30am. Please arrive 
at the following staggered times:  
Surnames A-L 8.10am/M-Z 8.20am.  
 
Sat 4th December  
Christmas Market  
 
Thurs 9th December 
Christmas Production, Acorn Theatre Penzance 
2pm 
 
Fri 10th December  
Christmas Jumper Day - Save The Children 
 
Wed 15th December 
Christmas Lunch 
 
Mon 20th December - Tues 4th January  
Christmas holidays   

Good attendance is vital for learning. The national 

minimum expectation is set at 96%. Please help us 

achieve this and support your child’s learning.  

Attendance to the end of October: 

Choughs 93.2%  Puffins 93.4%   

Whole School 93.3%  

ATTENDANCE 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Shining Stars of the Week 

Jemima Puffins  

For actively engaging with learning and sharing your excellent ideas. 

 

Alanya Choughs 

For fabulous creativity. You think outside the box, try new things and solve problems creatively. 

 

Head Teacher Awards to: Harvey Bateman for being a positive role model for our school and  

Erin Sellors for beautiful, independent writing. 

Lots of spots and pyjamas around the school 

today for Children in Need. We have raised just 

over £60, the final amount will be confirmed 

next week.  



Michael Rosen 
 
This week, we took part in a special author 
event with the one and only Michael Rosen. 
After watching some of his silly poems and 
reading extracts of some of his books, we 
joined an online event to hear Michael talking 
about his latest book, experiences of Covid and 
what it's like being an author. Our favourite 
poems were Chocolate Cake and the one 
about the boy with bananas in his ears.  
 
You can watch it here: 
 
https://youtu.be/QfbTB1oI94U 

https://youtu.be/QfbTB1oI94U

